
Letter of Appreciation for Book Donation 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Donor's Name], 

On behalf of [Library Name], I would like to extend my heartfelt gratitude for your generous 

donation of books. Your contribution plays a vital role in enhancing the resources available to 

our community and supports our mission to foster a love of reading and learning. 

Your donation will not only enrich our collection but will also provide students, researchers, and 

the general public with access to valuable information and knowledge. The books you have 

donated will be utilized in various programs, including reading initiatives, workshops, and 

community events, thereby benefiting countless individuals. 

Additionally, your support allows us to maintain our library services and programs, ensuring that 

we can continue to serve our patrons effectively. We deeply appreciate your commitment to 

promoting education and literacy within our community. 

Once again, thank you for your generosity. We look forward to your continued support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Library Name] 

[Library Address] 

[Library Contact Information] 


